
November 14, 2006 
 

File Number 060957 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
 The Deferred Assessment Board of the City of Milwaukee met to consider applications 
presented for continued Deferred Payment of Special Assessments.  These applications were 
submitted by previously qualified resident indigents. 
 
 The Board finds that all of the applicants meet the requirements of Section 115-44 of the 
Milwaukee Code and recommends the adoption of the attached resolution providing for the 
payment of the current special assessment installment, where applicable and continued deferment 
for those still qualified. 
 
   Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
   Secretary 
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